CITY OF MASON
COUNCIL WORK SESSION
FEBRUARY 27, 2012

The meeting was called to order by Councilmember Pelfrey, Safety Committee Chair, at 5:15
p.m.

ATTENDANCE

The following members of Council were present: Victor Kidd, Barbara Spaeth, Rich Cox, Tom
Grossmann, Charlene Pelfrey, Don Prince, and David Nichols.

FIRE LEVY

City staff presented six pages of information on Levy & Fire Fund History, Assumptions &
Challenges, Status & Projections, Funding Options, Property Tax Replacement Levy, and Ballot
Issues Timeframes. Councilmembers discussed this information and agreed that a simple
property tax fire levy this year would be appropriate. Councilmember Grossmann asked for
research on whether the August 7 Special Election or November 6 General Election would be the
best time for placing a Fire Levy on the ballot. The fire levy issue will return to the Safety
Committee to finalize the details of a Fire Levy in 2012.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.
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